
 

 

9th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

  Change to 1HC Parents Evening  
 
Due to the upcoming staffing change in 1HC we have made the decision to move Parents 
Evening for this class.  The new dates for 1HC’s Parents Evenings will be Tuesday 24th April 
(3:30pm-6:00pm) and Thursday 26th April (2:45pm-5:15pm). 
 
We feel that moving Parents Evening back by a couple of weeks will ensure that the teachers 
have very secure knowledge of the children, enabling them to give you current and in-depth 
information regarding their progress and next steps. 
 
We will send out another letter nearer the time giving you the opportunity to select your 
preferred date and timeslot. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this change may have caused and thank you for your 
ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jen Dyson 
KS1 Phase Leader 

 

 


